
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 10 

11th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Headteacher Awards – I am pleased to share with you that the following children were 
presented with the Headteacher Awards this week. 
 
Neptune – Eddy for approaching all of his work with enthusiasm and positivity. 
Saturn – Albert for excellent participation in all subjects. Your enthusiasm and excitement 
towards your learning is fantastic, thank you.  
Jupiter – Ruby for going above and beyond in all her work. 
Mars – William for brilliant efforts with his maths work. 
Earth – Zachary for positive attitudes and super efforts in all of his learning. Well done! 
Venus – Samuel H for trying his hardest in all lessons and producing some super work. Re 
Mercury –   Arjun for always displaying our school values and being amazing!  

Juice and Biscuits - Reception – Nell and Sonny; Year 1 – Orla and Ezra; Year 2 – Noah and 
Leo B; Year 3 – Imogen and Henry; Year 4 – Joshua and Woody; Year 5 - Harry E and Ethan 
B; Year 6 – Anaya and Harry O. 
 
Parent Consultation Evenings thank you for coming to the meetings last week. It was lovely 
to see so many parents and to share the positive comments with them. We had a huge 
number of parents who were so proud of their children and also grateful for the experiences 
the children are having in class. I would also like to pass on my thanks to the teachers for 
providing such an exciting and engaging learning environment for the children in our school. 
 
A message from PTA: 100 club winners for November.  

1st - Katelyn Anyan £30 

2nd - Anna Hopwood £20 

3rd - Laura Holgate £10 

4th - Kathleen Gibson-Bone £5 

 

Mrs Robinson continues to be off school, but she is hoping to come in next week on a phased 

return; to see the children and undertake the parents' consultation meetings. I have passed 

on the many messages of condolences to her, and she is taking each day at a time. 

 

Miss Winfield is unfortunately not in school this week as she is unwell. Apologies for the 

inconvenience caused by the changing and then cancelling of parents evening meetings. I will 

be in touch as soon as I know to confirm new dates/times.  



Year 5/6 residential meeting on Wednesday 13th November at 5pm – a short meeting to 
confirm the activities, kit list and arrangements for the residential in February. If you are 
unable to attend, please do not worry as we will email the kit list to all parents and also share 
the activity information with you. 

Children in Need is this Friday, 15th November. Children will be able to come to school in non-
uniform which can include dressing up clothes. Please can we ask that you donate via our Just 
Giving Page. This is such a worthwhile cause and every £ helps!  

We will also hold a cake sale on Friday so any donations of individual cakes would be much 
appreciated please, cakes will be sold at playtime and after school on Friday at a cost of 50p 
each (change would be great please). 

Thursday 21st November at 9am - Parent Forum Meeting here in school. Please raise any 
items with your class representatives as they can then be discussed at the meeting.  

CHRISTMAS DATES  

Year 5 and 6 Welcome to advent – Readings 
and Singing 

Monday 2nd December 9.15am – for 
parents of children in Years 5/6 
 

Choir to sing at Tea Rooms Wednesday 4th December 2.30pm 
 

Year 3 and 4 Carols round the tree and 
Trumpet Music Ensemble 

Monday 9th December 2.15pm – for 
parents of children in Years 3 and 4 

Whole school trip to the Panto…. shhhhh 
don’t tell them!!! 
 

Thursday 12th December 9am 

Reception only Christmas Play 
 

Monday 16th December 2.15pm – 3 tickets 
per family 

Year 1/2 only Christmas Play  Tuesday 17th December 9.30 and 2.15pm – 
2 tickets per family 

Whole school Christmas Lunch Day Wednesday 18th December  
 

Class Christmas Party Day  Thursday 19th December – during the 
school day and children to be in party 
clothes and bring their own party food on a 
plate. 

 
With very best wishes, 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’. 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 



Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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